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Possible Threat to the Campus Community
Motor Vehicle Theft
Date: 11/11/2021

Time: 03:00 am

In compliance with the provisions of the federal Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security and Campus Statistics Act
of 1998, the Sewanee Police are giving notice of criminal activity reported to have occurred at Sada Elliott Place on
campus. Please keep in mind that crimes are not always reported to the police department on the day or at the time the

crime actually occurred.

The complainant reports that on November 11, 2021, his vehicle was stolen from the parking area at Sada Elliott Place.

The Sewanee Police Department is investigating the incident. There is no suspect description at this time. Anyone with
information about this offense should contact the Sewanee Police Department at 931.598.1111.

The Sewance police issue these key reminders:

L. The Sewanee Police recommend that you do not leave your vehicle unlocked and unattended even for brief periods of

time.
2. Keep your keys on your person at all times when not at home.
3. Do not leave valuables and expensive equipment in plain view from the outside.

4. Trust your instincts and promptly report incidents and individuals who are suspicious.

If you see a suspicious person, notify the Sewanee Police Department immediately by calling 931.598.1111. Be

prepared fo give a description of the person, to tell where you last saw the person, and the direction he or she

was headed if applicable.
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